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I would like to thank The Honourable Denis Paradis, M.P. (Secretary of State for Latin

Amenica, Africa and La Francophonie), The Honourable jean Augustine, M. (now

Secretary of State for Multiculturalism and the Status of Women), Elsie Wayne, M..,

Keith Martin, M.P., Elizabeth Weir, M.L.A., Assistant Deputy Minister John Higginbotham

(Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade), Rémi Gosselin from the

Government of Québec, and Raj Venugopal fromn the Govemnment of New Brunswick for

their participation. Guests from abroad, including Francis Deng (The U.N. Secretary

General's Special Representative for Internally Displaced Persons), Wendy Mayimele

(High Commission for South Africa), Célestin Monga and Julie McLaughlin (World Bank,

Washington, D.C.), Chris Fomunyoh (National Democratic Institute, Washington, D.C.),

John Mwaniki (Development Innovations and Networks, Zimbabwe), Meredeth Turshen

(Rutgers University, New Jersey), Howard Stein (Roosevelt University, Chicago), and

Dieudonné Ouédraogo (Centre national des recherches scientifiques, Burkina Faso) were

among the outstanding presenters. Kathryn Dunlop (Analyst, Southern Africa Program,

Canadian International Development Agency) participated in ail four meetings as did a

range of officials from the Departmnent of Foreign Affairs and International Trade,

mncluding Ellen Wright (Deputy Director, G8 Surnmit Africa Action Plan Office) and

Percy Abols (Economic Policy Officer, Economic Relations with Developing Countries

Division), under the guidance of Arthur Perron, Director General of the Africa Bureau.

We would also like to thank ail participants of the preparatory roundtables held in

Ottawa on October 25 and November 15, 2001.

The National Forum would not have been possible without the tireless work of anchor-

organizer Julie Rechel. Chief Rapporteur Sumnan Bhattacharyya and Chantale Walker, in

charge of our communications, are the gratefully acknowledged producers of this report.

Africa National Forum participants, as well as others, are mnvited to share comments and

suggestions. As well, we welcome your project proposais for the ongoing development of

Canada's foreign policy Our project f und is available to support such projects. For details,

see our website: wwwfp-pecgc.a. Your participation i policy development is most

welcome. Public contributions and partnerships i foreign policy have taken on new

importance in the past year as Canada faces new challenges and uncertainties i the

international environment. We look forward to hearing fromn you.

Sincerely,

Steve Lee
Executive Director
May 2002
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